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RIALTO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
DISTRICT ADVISORY COMMITTEE {DAC)
February 19, 2021 @ 2:30pm - 4:00pm

Virtual Meeting — via Google Meet

Call to Order: 2:42pm
Roll Call of Members done by Carcl Mehochko based on entries dene read names out loud.
Additions/Deletions of Agenda Items

Brenda Parker Friesbie Employee Representative asked re: names of officers that
will be voted on Item V on today are not listed. Names will be added as addition
and correction to the agenda.

Motion to adopt agenda with addition of names of Nominated Officers made by 1*
Lupita Cocroft from Werner Elementary and 2™ by Rene Jackson from Preston
Elementary

Reading and Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes:

a. Monica Thomas suggested to please not send minutes out as google docs, as it is
difficult for some to access. Carol Mehochko stated she will make sure minutes are send
out as a PDF file.

b. Correction to the spelling of Gina Hymonds last name.

€. Correction of Myra Ravizo’s name it should be “Myra Vera-Rizo
Moticn to approve minutes with corrections 1%, Gina Hymond from Fitzgerald
Elementary 2™ by Lisa Velasco from Rialto Middle School

information items

a. Election of officers were done new officers for 2021-2022 School Year are:

1
2.
3.

Chairperson: Kenya Gray from Kordyak Elementary
Vice-Chairperson: Rene Jackson from Preston Elementary
Secretary: Tabatha Plunkett from Curtis Elementary

b. Update on Review of Parent Involvement Policy: the subcommittee met on February

18,
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2021. Members were:

Lupita Cocroft from Werner Elementary

Angelica Agudo from Carter High School

Kenya Gray from Kordyak Elementary

Sylvia Vargas from Kolb Middle School

Gina Hymond from Fitzgerald Elementary School

Brenda Parker Employee Representative from Friesbie Middle School

Carol Mehchoko went over the policy

c. Review of LCAP process and Community Meetings: Carol Mehochko went over updates
from the Action team’s meetings, and upcoming community meetings.

1. February 25, 2021 6:00pm - 7:30 pm
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2. March 3, 2021 3:00pm — 4:30pm and 5:30pm — 7:00pm
3. March 4, 2021 2:30pm — 4:00pm

Also went over the next combined meeting on May 21, 2021 with DELAC AND DAAPAC

Reports of Officers/School Reports

1.

Mariana Ibarra from Garcia Elementary: shared Garcia and Simpson Elementary will
have their first AAPAC meeting on February 23, 2021 at 5:30pm.

Gina Hymond from Fitzgerald Elementary: shared that the North End AAPAC also had
their first meeting schools are Fitzgerald Elementary, Kordyak Elementary, Kucera
Middle School and Trapp Elementary. Their next meeting will be March 25, 2021 if
anyone would like to join please do.

Kenya Gray from Kordyak Elementary also shared and echoes what Gina Hymond said.
Added that Kordyak is incredibly happy to have their own AAPAC. Also, that there is a
small African American population in the North End, and that is the reason why there is
not a lot of participation from African American parents. The meeting went very well,
students also participated by having a performance. Parents were challenged to invite at
least 4 other parents for the upcoming meeting.

Christine Steer from Dunn Elementary: shared that a student was selected to go to the
County Science Fair and was also chosen to ask a question to an Astronaut. Their PBIS
team will host their 2" Virtual Activity for those students that have missed less than 5
google meets for the 2™ Trimester. Students get to self-select their activity.

Natalia Gutierrez from Friesbie Middle School: Shared information from Morgan
Elementary regarding the STEAM activities that the students did. It was a great success.
Sarah Nakatani from Myers Elementary: Promoting the new campaign “Raising a
Reader” and handing out a bag containing 3 bilingual books.

Brenda Parker Employee Representative from Friesbie” announced to vote for Clemmie
Taylor, as he competes in the National SJ Johnson Happy Hands contest for his hand
sanitizer design. Mr. Luis Cuevas from Trapp thanked Mrs. Parker for sharing the
information.

Public Comments: Brenda Parker Employee Representative from Frisbie Middle School
suggested: Incoming officers should have a training and new officer shadow the current
officers until they take their positions in August 2021.

Action/Consent Items: None

Unfinished Business and General Orders: None

Adjournment: Motioned by Lisa Velasco 2™ by Destiny Duran at 3:50pm

Minutes Submitted by:
Mirna Ruiz




